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To whom it may concern,

As a graduating social work student at Longwood University, graduating with my
Bachelor’s Degree in May of 2023, I grew a strong interest in applying at District 19 for the
position of Mental Health Case Manager, as I was made aware of this job position earlier in the
year from a current employee and, after doing further research, grew interested in working under
District 19 after learning of District 19’s values and realizing that I share many of the same
values as a social worker. I strongly value providing services that are outcome-oriented, in the
best interest of the client, meets the client where they are, and are in the least restrictive
environment possible to ensure client success, something that [ have become strongly familiar
with while interning at Bear Creek Academy. If given the opportunity, I would love to work
under District 19 and work to further ensure that District 19 continues to see its vision and
mission come to life.

As a graduating college student, most if not all of my accomplishments stem from both
my junior and senior-level internships. Some accomplishments that I think would be beneficial to
working at District 19 would be my familiarity with the SPIDeR interface along with my ability
to sort and create files, and record client sessions. Skills that I have developed further within said
internships that I think would be the most useful within an environment such as District 19
would be my ability to de-escalate clients, especially adolescents, while also being adaptable and
organized as a social worker.

During my time at Longwood University, as a member of the Phi Alpha Honors Society, |
volunteered my time to help with our annual Andy Taylor Center field day in the years 2021 and
2022. T also became Contact Tracing Certified in September of 2022 and made it onto the Dean’s
list during the 2022 Fall semester. Later in the month of April of 2023, I have also scheduled to
become Narcan certified.

The idea of being given the opportunity to bring my skills, experience, and values to
District 19 is very exciting and I look forward to hearing from you to further discuss possibly
joining District 19 after graduating in May of 2023.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best regards,
Kaylee Parrott






